
Council for Teacher Education End of Year Report 2014-2015 

The Council for Teacher Education did not meet during the academic year 2014-2015 because the 

previous meeting was held at the very end of the 2013-14 year. The purpose of this council is to keep 

representatives from multiple content areas apprised of changes in teacher education that would 

potentially affect other areas. There were no major changes that occurred during the year that 

necessitated a meeting. However, the Board of Regents and BESE Board are considering some rather 

extensive changes that will need to be addressed in the upcoming year. The School of Education is also 

gearing up for the first stage of a new accreditation process with CAEP  and this council will assume a 

more active role in the preparation. 


